September 20, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Martin County Hospital staff will be providing a FLU SHOT CLINIC on
October 5, 2022, from 1:00pm to 5pm, for Stanton ISD students on our
campuses. Students have to be at least 8 years old to receive the flu shot
here at school. Parents/Guardians can complete the attached Annual
Influenza Vaccine Consent Form and return it to the school with a copy of
your insurance card and we will get your student out of class that day to get
a FLU SHOT. If you do not have insurance or you do not want to file, then
the cost is $35. If you have any questions, please contact me at the above
phone number or email.

Thank you,

Jaclyn Denson, RN
Director of Health Services



